San Fernando Valley JACC – On-line

The San Fernando Valley Japanese American Community Center (SFVJACC) is now on line: www.sfvjacc.com OR www.sfvjacc.net will take one to the premier Japanese Community focus points of the San Fernando Valley.

Authorized by the SFVJACC Board on February 2nd, the Website was published on February 16, 2008.  SFVJACC President, Paul Jonokuchi emphasized that the Center go on-line as one of his first directives. The Website, in its current form, focuses on the organizations that make up SFVJACC and announcements of the Center’s activities.  These events for 2008 are located on its “Activities” page. http://ww.sfvjacc.com/sfvjacc_calendar_2008.htm  Names of individuals responsible for the wide-range of activities are listed but phone number contact, are still pending.  One must call the Center’s central office for telephone contact.  Email address are modified to prevent spam attacks by the elimination of the “@”, replaced by “AT”.
The SFVJACC Web incorporates video streaming for both pictorial slideshows and video clips.  In its first two weeks of publication the SFVJACC web attracted 5,253 hits without a formal announcement.  On March 1st, the Yahoo.com search engine listed “sfvjacc” as its top three search results, with Google listing “sfvjacc” as 1, 2 and 4.  The Nikkei Federation’s which lists Nikkei Community Center throughout Southern California, ranked third.  The sfvjacc Website reaches out to the CBO sport association and other relevant links, which is expected to increase in the next month.
Leading the page attractions were the two streaming videos: SFVJACC Installation and the Meiji Club Installation, which are large files for downloads.  Karl Nobuyuki, who manages the site, indicated that he was surprised that these two large files were the top attractions.  Four photo galleries are now included which covers the SFVJACC Athletics, The Nikkei Senior Gardens (NSG) project, an assisted living facility now under construction, the JACL installation in February and the Center’s Installation banquet in early January.
Under present protocol, the Website is updated weekly (Mondays) and authorized representatives are required to submit their content no later than the previous Sunday.  Inquiries may be made to the Webmaster at: dolphin0545 “AT” yahoo.com.
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